Sr. Mary Helen Buscarino OSF – Aug 30th, 2022 Women's Weekend #148



BUSCARINO - Sr. Mary Helen, OSF

Died August 30, 2022. Daughter of the late Carmelo and Alphonsa Buscarino. She was predeceased by her brothers, John and Sam; and her sisters, Mary DeBoth and Carmela Buscarino. She is also survived by several nieces, nephews, great-nieces, great-nephews, as well as the Sisters of St. Francis of the Neumann Community. Friends may call on Friday, September 2, 2022 from 4 to 7 PM at the (Amherst Chapel) AMIGONE FUNERAL HOME, INC., 5200 Sheridan Drive (corner Hopkins Road). A Mass of Christian Burial will be celebrated on Saturday, September 3, 2022 at 9:30 AM at Ss. Peter and Paul Church, 5480 Main Street, Williamsville, NY. Interment will follow the mass in the Gethsemane Cemetery. Memorial contributions may be made either to the Sisters of St. Francis of the Neumann Community or to "Sr. Helen's Food Pantry", located at 160 Chestnut Street, Lockport, NY 14094.